
 

 

 

 

 

 

27 January 2023 

Urban Utilities has been working on innovative solutions to manage the impacts of heavy rain 

in the Banyo and Northgate areas. The nature-based solution would reduce wet weather 

overflows, improve the health of Cannery Creek, and enhance liveability in the local area.  

 

CANNERY CREEK SEWER 
UPGRADE PROJECT 

Project delivery 
Work is being delivered in partnership with Urban Utilities and Fulton 
Hogan Utilities. 

The project is being constructed in stages due to working in and 
around a waterway, subject to weather and site conditions.  

The construction methodology will vary around the project from 
Earnshaw Road to Southern Cross Way: 

Station Avenue: 

 The screening chamber construction is well advanced. During 
extreme wet weather, the sewer network is infiltrated with 
stormwater, and the network levels rise. Diluted wastewater 
will flow through the new chamber and activate the screening 
process before sending the screened water to the new pump 
station on Frederick Street.  

 To connect the screening chamber to the existing 
maintenance hole in the middle of Station Avenue, Station 
Avenue between properties 27 and 31 is closed to through 
traffic until early April 2023 for trenching and pipe laying 
activities.  

Frederick Street: 

 The underground wet weather pump station construction 
will start from late January 2023. 

 

Subscribe to receive project updates: 

networks.community@fultonhogan.com.au 

Progress Park – O’Farrell Street:  

 A site compound will be established in 
early February 2023 and the site will 
be fenced (as marked above) to 
permit: 
o the delivery of pipes required for 

the horizontal drilling beneath 

Nudgee Road 

o Placement of pipes for the new 
sewer rising main from Station 
Avenue to Nudgee Road 

o Placement and treatment of soil 
removed from trenching activities 
within the creek alignment. 
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Truck access to and from Progress Park: 

 Delivery trucks are required to access the 
area from Toombul Road into Progress 
Park.  (see the truck route below) 

 The initial pipe delivery will involve 
approximately ten (10) semi-trailer loads. 

 Throughout the project, additional 
deliveries will occur intermittently. 

 Deliveries will take place between 8:00am 
– 3:00pm Monday-Friday. 

 These initial deliveries will begin early 
February until late March 2023.  

 

Nudgee Road:  

 Location of the main project site office, 
approximately sixty metres from Crockford 
Street.  

 Storage of project required materials. 

 Exit and entry pit for the horizontal drilling 
beneath Nudgee Road and Southern Cross 
Way. 
 

What to expect as part of the project 

 The construction of a weir wall off the 
Station Avenue pedestrian bridge. 

 Installation of footpaths and a foot bridge 
off Carter Street. 

 Every effort will be made to keep disruption to a 
minimum for residents in proximity to the project 
working areas.  

We appreciate your patience during these important 
works and will continue to update you as work 
progresses. 

 

Contact the project team 
Let us know how you would like to be kept informed 
about the construction activities by registering your 
communication preferences: 

Telephone: 1800 573 215 

Email: networks.community@fultonhogan.com.au 

Want to see what the project will look like?  

To view the designs, scan the QR Code.  

 

 

Delivery route map 
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